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  Policy 

LIMITED OPEN FORUM 

 

 

Whereas, the United States Congress has enacted the Equal Access Act requiring school boards 

to permit students to conduct non-curriculum related meetings during non-instructional time on 

school premises if the school board permits student groups to so meet, and 

 

Whereas, the school board hereby expresses its willingness to abide by the act and enacts this 

policy to do so, the board authorizes the superintendent of schools to prepare administrative 

regulations to create a limited open forum in accordance with related board policy and existing 

employee contracts. 

 

Curriculum related student groups shall not be limited to but shall include any group or activity 

which the school system supports financially. 

 

This policy is effective during the school year.   
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